
 

 

 

September 11, 2025 

Dear Families: 

Please see the latest updates below: 

September 17th                   Suicide Awareness Walk 

September 24th                   Parent Health Night & Convalescent Powwow / Jostens 

September 22nd  – 25th       Smile Mobile 

September 29th                   ASVAB for High School 

October 2nd                         Student of the Month 

 

Health & Safety: 

The District Nurse will host a measle vaccine clinic in the near future. 

Please fill out the attached Lunch Application form so that all of our students can continue to receive free 

meals here at school. Weekend meals will start September 11th. 

The Smile Mobile  the 22nd through the 25th . 

September 24th the student health curriculum will be available for review at 5:30 pm in the library. 

 

Academic & Events: 

The state is releasing the SBAC scores late this year.  We will have them in the mail to parents as soon as 

we receive them. 

The ASVAB will be available on September 29th.  Please have your student sign up ASAP. 

We will follow CCT in celebrating November as Native month. 

Look for our “Eagle of the Month”  in the STAR in the near future. 

 

Employment: 

NSD is looking for a full-time Reading Specialist, Head Cook, Nurse, para-educators, bus drivers and a 

part time custodian.  Substitute positions are always open throughout the District as well.    

 

Sports:  

Look for upcoming game dates for football from Coach Berland, volleyball from Coach Howard and 

cross country from Coach Moses on the website: 

Football on the 22nd , @ ACH 

Volleyball on the 15th, @ Inchelium 

Cross Country on the 13th, @ Manson 

 

Please call the Office for your students email address so that you can complete their sports packet in Final 

Forms.  Also note that an updated sports physical is only needed every other year. 

 

Facilities & Transportation: 

Please note we now have a bus route to Grand Coulee.  Please contact the Office for route details. 

Construction prep will begin on the 15th.  Teachers will talk to students about construction site safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nespelem S.D. 

NESPELEM SCHOOL DISTRICT #14 
PO BOX 291 
NESPELEM, WA  99155 
PHONE: (509) 634-4541 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 


